
TOWN OF YORKTOWN CONSERVATION BOARD 
MEETING MINUTES 

June 16, 2010 
 
 
Present:  Co-Chairperson Phyllis Bock, Co-Chairperson Ann Kutter, 
Walter Plankl, J. Patrick Francois, Peter Alduino, Diane Dreier and 
Secretary Pat Rice 
Visitors:  John Tegeder, Jay Kaplan and Willie Besharat 
Co-Chairperson Phyllis Bock called the meeting to order at 7:35 pm. 
The meeting took place in the Town Hall Board Room 
 
 
Chairpersons Report: 
The Minutes of June 2, 2010 were unanimously approved. 
Jay Kaplan wishes to become a member of the Conservation Board and he 
advised he already wrote a letter to the Supervisor.  Rice will check with Janet 
Protano, Secretary to the Supervisor.  In the meantime, we will include him on 
the mailing list. 
 
 
 
Regular Session: 
Creative Living Development-John Tegeder attended the meeting and the 
Conservation Board Members discussed this project at length with him.  Since so 
many changes have come about since this plan was before us, the group felt 
another memo to Alice Roker and the Town Board was in order. 
 
 
 
New Business: 
Village Traditions-the applicant has modified the planting plan in accordance 
with our request and we have no further concerns with this site. 
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 pm by a motion proposed by Kutter and 
seconded by Alduino. 
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